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From: Elaine Phelps[SMTP:EFPHELPS@EARTHLINK.NET] 
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 1:44:36 PM 
To: Plancom 
Subject: 145th Subarea Plan, Planned Action, FEIS, and Rezone 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

Dear Members of the Shoreline Planning Commission:

I am unable to attend the Planning Commission meeting this evening pertaining to the 145th
 Subarea Plan, Planned Action, FEIS, and Rezone and would like this message to be
 considered as my testimony for the record.

It is unfortunate that so important a hearing should conflict with a long-planned and long-
established annual community event that will keep large numbers of affected residents from
 participating in the hearing tonight.

In the spirit of community coherence and allowing a broad cross-section of Shoreline’s
 residents to be heard on the vital issues that have the potential of making wide-spread radical
 changes in our city, I urge you to extend or postpone the hearing to at least September 1,
 2016.

Thank you for all the difficult work you do for our community.  I hope that you will be able to
 accommodate this request.

Sincerely,
Elaine Phelps
Elaine Phelps
17238 10th Ave NW
Shoreline, WA 98177
206-546-5495
efphelps@earthlink.net
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